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Dear Parents and Dancers, 

Thank you for choosing Kara Anderson’s Dance Studio for your dance education! We are proud and excited to 

kick off our 29th season of dance. At KADS, we are committed to making every dancer feel like a valued 

member of our dance family. We can’t wait to welcome back our returning students and greet all of our new 

dancers this fall! 

Start Dates: 

• Southbridge Studio begins classes on Wednesday, September 3 

• North Brookfield Studio begins classes on Monday, September 8 

At KADS, our dance classes offer so much more than just dance instruction. Our goal is to help each dancer: 

• Develop coordination, poise, grace, and physical fitness 

• Build self-expression and creative thinking skills 

• Grow self-esteem and confidence 

• Foster a lifelong appreciation for music, dance, and the arts 

• Stay active in a healthy and fun environment 

Dancewear and Shoes: 

All required dance shoes (excluding hip hop) and attire should be purchased from Village Dancewear in 

Sturbridge or WOW Dancewear in Auburn. Please bring your dress code sheet with you when shopping—

it's also available on our website. Dancers should arrive in full dress code on the first week of classes. 

New Students: 

We are accepting new students through January! If you know anyone who might be interested in joining our 

classes, please encourage them to contact us at the studio. Please note that some classes fill up quickly, so 

registering before classes begin is the best way to ensure dancers gets a spot in their preferred class. 

Communication: 

We’ll be using email for most of our communication, so please ensure we have your most up-to-date email 

address on file. We also encourage you to follow our KADS Facebook page, where we’ll be posting updates 

and important information throughout the season. 

Our classes are fun, energetic, and inclusive—every dancer is treated equally and with care. We strive to 

provide a nurturing environment where each student feels comfortable, supported, and inspired to grow. 

We are looking forward to another exciting year at Kara Anderson’s Dance Studio. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you again for being part of the KADS family! 

Warmly, 

Kara Anderson 

Kara Anderson’s Dance Studio 


